
 

 

 

 

 
 
14th September 2023  
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
OPEN EVENING   - WEDNESDAY 27 SEPTEMBER 2023  
 
As you may be aware, this year’s All Saints Open Evening will be held on Wednesday 27th 
September 2023.  To facilitate this, school will close to pupils at 1.30pm on this date.   
 
To ensure that all pupils receive  their lunch as usual, we will alter the timings of lunch breaks 
slightly for this day only, as follows: 
 

❖ Pupils in year 7 will have lunch at 12.30pm. 
❖ Pupils in years 8 and 10 will have lunch at 1pm.  
❖ Pupils in years 9 and 11 will have lunch at 12pm.  

 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank all our parents and carers for your ongoing 
support.  
 
Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to get in touch.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Ms N Gilligan 
Headteacher


